
2018-2019 Program Review Report

Faculty members present: Michael R. Anderson (chair), Katherine Harper, Michael Workman,
Jeff Pietruszynski.

In 2018-2019, nine programs are up for full review: B.A. in International Studies, Regents
Bachelor of Arts, B.S. in Criminal Justice, M.S. in Criminal Justice Administration, B.A. in Art,
B.F.A. in Music Performance, B.S. in Social Work, B.S. in Sports Studies and B.S. in Health
Science. For International Studies, the committee has recommended increased institutional
commitment to develop the program. For RBA, the committee recommended continuation at the
current level with a follow-up report on assessment. These programs were by the Board of
Governors in December 2018. For the B.S. in Criminal Justice, the committee recommended
continuation at the current level with a follow-up report on assessment. For the M.S. in Criminal
Justice Administration, the committee has recommended increased institutional commitment to
develop the program. These programs are scheduled to be reviewed by the Board of Governors
in February 2019. The committee has yet to consider Art and Music, which are scheduled to be
reviewed by the Board of Governors in April 2019 and Sports Studies, Health Science and Social
Work, which are scheduled to be reviewed by the Board of Governors in May 2019.

Programs scheduled for full review next year are: Communications, Media Studies, English,
Biology and Biotechnology.

An election for Program Review will need to be held at the May General Faculty meeting to
replace an outgoing, term-limited member of the committee.
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